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Dear Colleague, 
  
The recent ballot on the across the board 4% pay offer (backdated to 1st April 2022) of 
our membership was rejected by a clear 62%.  
  
Serco management have been informed and have requested GMB consider an improved 
offer for loaders and drivers.  
  
When that offer is forthcoming, we will advise members accordingly.  
  
Regards, 
 
  
Stuart Fegan   

Senior Organiser  
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